
Starling Class
Term 1 

In English we will begin by looking at 
a Traditional Tale (Little Red Riding 
Hood) but with a twist. We will then 

change one part of a chosen 
Traditional Tale to create our own. 

Once we have completed our history 
topic we will learn the features of 
diary writing and write our own.

Year 2 maths we will begin by recapping the 
children’s knowledge of place value to 100- 

looking at the order of numbers and their tens 
and ones. We will then move on to addition and 
subtraction of 2 digit numbers (not crossing 

the 10).

Our history topic is The Great Fire 
of London. We will learn what caused 
the fire, the evidence we have from 
this time and the effect it had on 
London.

Our science topic will be looking 
and comparing everyday 

materials. Considering their 
properties and materials that 
squash, bend, twist & stretch.

This term we will begin with art 
focusing on drawing. We will 
explore line and use this to 

create observational drawings. 

For PSHE we follow the Jigsaw 
program. This term we will be looking 
at Being Me in My World.

In music we will be 
studying simple 

patterns within a 
variety of songs.

I will try to send 
you weekly 
updates on 

Seesaw.

This term Mr Groves will teach PE on 
a Tuesday and Wren Woods will be 
every Friday.

Our focus in RE will be Christianity 
looking at stories from the Gospel.

For computing we will begin by looking 
at what IT is in our school and around 
the world, the benefits of ot and 
using it safely.

Year 1 maths we will begin by recapping the 
children’s knowledge of place value within 10- 

looking at the order of numbers and their 
values. We will then move on to addition and 
subtraction looking at the part whole model.


